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February 12, 2003


Brian J. Dunlap Named Executive Director of Business Executives For National Security’s New Jersey Business Force 

Washington, DC - Business Executives for National Security (BENS) announced today that Brian J. Dunlap has joined its staff as the first Executive Director of the BENS New Jersey Business Force, a new homeland security initiative being undertaken in New Jersey.  

BENS, headquartered in Washington, D.C., is a national, nonpartisan organization of business leaders that has devoted two decades to forging novel public-private partnerships that enhance national security.  Building on that experience, the New Jersey Business Force identifies unique expertise in the private sector that can complement ongoing State efforts in homeland security.  Business Force member companies will support the endeavor, working with the New Jersey state government to prepare effective public/private responses to terrorist attacks.  

Dunlap comes to BENS from Lucent Technologies in Warren, New Jersey, where as Vice President of Marketing, he headed a team responsible for global product and industry marketing.  A native of New Jersey, Dunlap is a graduate of Thomas Edison State College in Trenton and Stevens Institute of Technology in Hoboken, where he now serves as an advisor on the school’s telecommunications management graduate program.  He resides in Mendham Township, Morris County, NJ.   

“Brian’s marketing experience will be critical in these early stages of the Business Force as it looks to expand its membership and develop additional public/private partnerships in the coming year,” remarked BENS President and CEO General Charles G. Boyd, U.S. Air Force,  (Ret.).

Founded in 1982, BENS’ membership of senior business executives focuses on developing business-government partnerships to deal with new threats and reshaping and rebuilding the U.S. military for 21st century challenges.  Further information about BENS is available at www.bens.org.  
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For more information, contact Mike Doubleday or Joseph DeSantis at 202-296-2125 or email mdoubleday@bens.org, jdesantis@bens.org. 

